
Council - 19 January 2017

MOTIONS

9.1 MOTION FROM COUNCILLOR SWEETING

That, as studies have recently shown that services to support the youngest are 
critically important to their lives and development and often affect their need, or 
otherwise, for services in Adult Life, this Council confirms its support to its 
youngest residents in their earliest years including the very valued services 
provided by the borough's Children Centres. In view of the pressure on budgets, 
this Council will seek funding from all available sources, including central 
government, in order to protect these services for its youngest residents.

9.2 MOTION FROM COUNCILLOR DUNCAN

That this Council wishes to support Hillingdon's vulnerable adults and will, 
therefore, ensure that, where it is making a vulnerable adult homeless, an 
effective in-house process exists to ensure appropriate support is given to 
securing alternative housing for the vulnerable adult without the need to resort to 
the time, expense and stress of court action. Further that when vulnerable adults 
are made homeless by non-Council landlords, that adequate support will be given 
to securing alternative housing for them.

9.3 MOTION FROM COUNCILLOR CURLING

That this Council calls upon the Executive Scrutiny Committee, Corporate 
Services Policy Overview Committee, or an appropriate working group, to 
scrutinise the Cabinet Member petition process, especially with regard to the time 
taken for the decisions made at petition hearings to result in action being taken, 
and then make recommendations on how the process can be improved so that it 
delivers more timely outcomes for the residents who organise, sign and present 
their petitions to Cabinet Members.

9.4 MOTION FROM COUNCILLOR EAST

That this Council believes that a decent society provides the necessary resources 
to care for its older and disabled people. There is a crisis in social care caused by 
an increasingly ageing population with more complex needs, more demands for 
social care services and less funding to pay for it. This Council therefore asks the 
Leader and the Cabinet Member for Social Services, Health and Housing to jointly 
write to the Prime Minister and Chancellor of the Exchequer to bring forward to 
the current year the additional Better Care Fund money planned for 2018/19.


